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Memo 
To: Steve Berlin, Executive Director, Board of Ethics  

cc:  Amer Ahmad, City Comptroller, Department of Finance 

From: Anthony Florio, Supervising Investigator, Inspector General’s Office 

Date:  7/19/2012 

Re:  Receipt of Gift 

This memorandum is intended to provide notice as required under the City of 
Chicago Ethics Ordinance. 

On 7/19/2012, I spoke with a visiting Latin American delegation, as arranged by the 
Mayor’s Office.  Following the presentation, the Latin American delegation presented 
me with the following gift which was accepted on behalf of the City: 

• One (1) lapel pin 


